
Endeavor Elementary

PTO NEWS
Week of January 3, 2022

PTO MEETING
Mark your calendars!  The next PTO meeting will
be on Friday, January 21st at 9:30am. You can join
us in person at the school or via Zoom.  Zoom link
to come!

Stay Connected! 

endeavorptorockets@gmail.com

@EEPTO

https://rocketspto.weebly.com/

Students may only submit one video/in
person act each
Auditions will happen in January, so start
getting your act ready!
All Performances/videos must be less than
2 minutes in length and be school
appropriate. 
Acts can be solo or with other student(s)
Please take note of lyrics in songs. Clean
versions of songs to be used only. If videos
are  not school appropriate, they will not
be included. Clothing/costumes must be
school appropriate as well.

We are back in person!  Performances can be
singing, dancing, gymnastics, martial arts,
musical acts, magic acts, skits, comedy or any
other talent you have. Also, art will be
submitted to be shown in the Lobby.

TALENT SHOW

More info with dates and details will be
posted soon!

 *Questions? Please contact Alyssa Diemer
at alyssadiemer@gmail.com



YEARBOOK PHOTOS

The next Endeavor Night Out is at Raising Cane's. 
 More details to come!

One of Endeavor students' favorite events will be back
this year...ROCKET BLAST!  We're beginning to form a
committee to help with this big event.  We need people
to help with organizing gift baskets, concessions,
activities/games, online wristband sales and Club 6 (a
special area for 6th graders).  If you have interest or
just want to learn more please email
endeavorptorockets@gmail.com.

ROCKET BLAST
COMMITTEE

Do you have some great pictures from Endeavor events
like Trunk or Treat or spirit week?  Does your child like
seeing themselves in the yearbook?  If so, please submit
them for consideration for the yearbook.  You can email
the pictures to Endeavoryearbook2022@gmail.com.

mailto:Endeavoryearbook2022@gmail.com

